NOTIFICATION

Announcement of Tak Bai Town Town Municipality
Subject: Policy of Not Accepting All Kinds of Presents and Gifts from Performing Duties (No Gift Policy)
for the fiscal Year 2024
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Tak Bai Town Municipality is committed to promoting good governance practices
in order to instill trust in society that Tak Bai Town Municipality values ethics, transparency
and accountability as well as promoting and supporting the strengthening of ethics and
maintaining disciplinary standards for all civil officials and personnel to set a good example.
Furthermore, dare to stand up for what is right, fulfill tasks in a timely and situational manner,
and deliver public services with willingness, politeness, and humility. This will improve
the organization’s perception and increase public confidence.

This is to make the stated intention clear. We would like to announce that
all civil officials and personnel in the Tak Bai Town Municipality of all levels shall refrain from
accepting all kinds of presents and gifts before, during and after performing duties (No Gift Policy)
on every occasion and festival that will result in corruption and misconduct both at present
and in the future.

This Announcement shall be informed and strictly adhered to all.

Announced on January 29, 2024

Mr.Santara Nusantara

Mayor of Tak Bai




